September 19, 2012

Dear Community Services Committee,

I am writing to express my support for the expansion of the smoking bylaw to outdoor areas. I represent a group, Scent-Free London, of people in the London area who live with Environmental Illness. Many of us have severe reactions to cigarette smoke which prevent us from participating in or accessing employment and recreation in London, and we thank you for considering this crucial issue.

Amelia Does Executive Director Scent-Free London www.scentfreelondon.weebly.com